

Kay Ivey Governor

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Montgomery, Alabama 36110

LOCAL TRANSPORTATION BUREAU 1100 John Overton Drive, Montgomery, AL 36110 Phone: 334-353-6400 FAX: 334-353-6451

May 29, 2018



John R. Cooper Transportation Director

Mr. Taylor Rider Baldwin Regional Area Transportation System 18100 County Road 54 P. O. Box 907 Robertsdale, Alabama 36567

Dear Mr. Rider:

We have reviewed your recently submitted request for an extension on your FY2019 Grant Application's deadline until July 3, 2018. Your request is approved.

Please note that due to this extension, your application will be processed after all other (10) applications have been processed.

If you have any questions, please contact James Giles at (334) 353-6419.

Sincerely,

D.E. Phillips, $\mathfrak{R}, P.E.$

State Local Transportation Engineer

DEP: JEG Attachment

Cc: Project File FY2018

Giles, James

From:

B.Taylor Rider < BTRider@baldwincountyal.gov>

Sent:

Friday, May 25, 2018 10:25 AM

To:

Giles, James

Cc:

Brooks, Wiley; Stroup, Randy; Chandra Middleton

Subject:

FY19 Grants

James,

Due to Chandra & I being out of town on June 12th for CTAA and missing our BCC work session, I am requesting an extension on our grant deadline until the July 3rd BCC Meeting-we could overnight on July 3rd and you should receive by July 5th.

You have our FY Budget Request already.

Please advise and have a dry weekend.

Thanks,

Taylor Rider Director of Transportation Baldwin County Commission (251) 972-8576